
YIH REPORT 2024 Q1

2023 brought 3 successful YIH Festivals. So far, those chapters are in the 
planning/budgeting phase for their 2024 festivals. 

Hope to see a return from Springfield and Sterling Rock Falls. If anyone has any 
questions or hears of chapter or belongs to a chapter who wants to start 
something up please reach out to me.


